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iTHURSDAY The Physics Department of Dalhousie 
University cordially invites the university 
community and the general public to 
attend the 1979 Ernest W. Guptill 
Memorial Lecture "The Ivory Tower 
Under Siege" by Sir Brian Pippard, F.R.S. 
Cavendish Professorat the University of 
Cambridge 8 p.m., Thursday, September 
27th Room 117, Dunn Building.

6199 COBURG RD.,
[Corner of Coburg & LeMarchant; 

• • .directly opposite Howe Hall]

PH: 429-3232
The School of Library Service, Dal­
housie University, presents a slide-talk 
show entitled Alone Against the 
Atlantic by Carl Jackson, Dean of 
Libraries, Indiana University on Thurs­
day, September 20, 1979 at 8:30 p.m. 
Mr. Jackson will speak about his 
single-handed ocean crossing from 
Marblehead, Massachusetts to Hamp­
ton, England. Location: Armdale Yacht 
Club, Halifax. Open to the public.
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MONDAY: The Dalhousie Sport Club meeting will 
be held on Wednesday, September 26, 
from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. in the 
MacMechan Library.

A Woman's Place, 1225 Barrington St.. 
Halifax is holding a Pot Luck Supper to 
celebrate their second anniversary 
Friday. September 28, 1979 at 6:30 p.m. 
This is all Women’s chance to relax and 
meet new friends and old. Bring a dish 
and share good food and conversation.

DALHOUSIE SKI CLUB/TEAM MEET­
ING: anyone interested in Alpine skiing 
meet Monday, September 24 at 1:30 in 
S.U.B. Room 410 / 412.

The Opening of the West will be the 
topic of the History of Canada In the 
20th Century open lecture series at the 
Halifax City Regional Library, 5381 
Spring Garden Road on Tuesday, 
September 25 and Wednesday, Sep­
tember 26 from 12 noon to 1 :00 p.m.
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On Thursday, September 20, 1979 at 
11:30 a.m. in Room 2970 LSC (Biology) 
there will be a lecture on the
“IMPORTANCE OF MICROBES IN THE 
MARINE ENVIRONMENT” by Dr. L A.
Meyer-Reil, Institute for Marine Re­
search, Kiel, West Germany.

The thrid session of the Orientation 
Course will be presented on Monday, 
September 24, 1979, at 7:00 p.m. At a 
Woman’s Place, 1225 Barrington Street, 
Halifax for all interested women.

For further information please call 
429-4063.

Saturday Film Series: “Song of Sea­
sons”, “Special Delivery”, “Bears and 
Man", and “Bluenose In the Sun” will 
be shown at the Halifax Regional 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road on 
Saturday, September 29, at 2:30 p.m.

INFO:Mount Saint Vincent University, through 
its Department of Religious Studies, is 
pleased to inform the community that 
Dr. Rosemary Ruether will deliver the 
Elizabeth Seton Lectures on the follow­
ing dates: Thursday, September 20, 
1979, 8:00 p.m., Seton Auditorium B 
and C, Public Lecture: Basic Issues In 
Liberation Theology—Relations of 
Class, Race and Sex. Friday, September 
21, 1979, 10:00-11:30 a.m., Seton 
Auditorium C, Public Lecture: Current 
Church Struggle With Liberation The­
ology In Latin America. 2:00-3:00 p.m., 
Seton Auditorium C, Public Lecture: 
Liberation Theology and Women.

TUESDAY: The Puppet Show, “Aladdin and the 
Magic Lamp”, will be performed by 
staff at the Halifax City Regional 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road on 
Saturday, September 29 at 10:30 a.m. 
Saturday, September 29, at 2:30 p.m.

The new United Church minister on 
campus, Rev. Avery Kempton, will be 
officially installed at a special service of 
induction to be held on Thursday, 
September27 at 7:30 p.m. in Room 314 
in the S.U.B.

Anyone interested In meeting Avery 
and welcoming him to Dalhousie is 
invited to join us at that time. A special 
welcome is extended to others who are 
new to Dalhousie.

The second session of the Feminism 
and Health Course will be presented on 
Tuesday, September 25, 1979, at 7:30 
p.m., at A Woman’s Place, 1225 
Barrington Street, Halifax 
interested women.

Fee—$5.00. For further information 
please call 429-4063.

for all
Writing: A Very Practical Skill, will be 
offered as a non-credit course by Mount 
Saint Vincent University’s Centre for 
Continuing Education at Sackville High 
School, 479 Glendale Drive, Lower 
Sackville, 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m., 
Tuesdays, October 2 to November 20.

The program, a co-operative venture 
of the university with Sackville High 
School, is designed for persons wishing 
to improve basic writing and commun­
ication skills.

Instructors will be Dr. Mary Keane 
and Sister Therese Moore, members of 
the department of English, Mount Saint 
Vincent University.

To register or to obtain more 
information about the program, phone 
the Centre for Continuing Education, 
Mount Saint Vincent University, 
443-4450, local 243. Enrolment is 
limited, and early registration is 
advised.
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Pre-school films: “The Monkey Who 
Would be King”, “Wildlife of the Rocky 
Mountains”, and “Ponies” will be 
shown at the Halifax City Regional 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road, on 
Tuesday, September 25, and Wednes­
day, September26 at 10:30 a.m. and on 
Saturday, September 29 at 10:00 a.m.

Single Again, a non-credit course for 
women whose marriage or marriage-like 
relationship has ended with separation, 
divorce or death, is being offered by 
Mount Saint Vincent University, 7:30 
p.m. to 9:30 p.m. Thursdays, Sept. 27 to 
Nov. 15.

Sponsored by the Centre for Con­
tinuing Education, the course offers 
women the opportunity to work through 
their concerns about being single again. 
Participants will learn about the 
emotional process through which they 
are going. By means of group par­
ticipation and shared experiences 
women who attend will be encouraged to 
face their new-found situations with 
renewed self-esteem and self- 
confidence.

Instructors will be Ms. Gail Golding 
and Ms. Gail Warriner.

To register or to obtain more in­
formation about the non-credit course, 
phone the Centre for Continuing 
Education, Mount Saint Vincent 
University 443-4450 local 243. Enrolment 
is limited, and early registration is ad­
vised.

FRIDAY:
Sigma Chi second annual Tramp-a- 
Thon. All proceeds to Multiple Scler­
osis, sponsored by the Brothers of 
Sigma Chi. Friday, September 21. All 
donations appreciated. >

WEDNESDAY:Wormwood film this week: On Friday, 
September21 and Saturday, September 
22 at 7 and 9:30 p.m. The Shout by 
Jerzy Skolimowski (Great Britain, 1978).

In response to women who would 
like more direction in their lives, 
Mount Saint Vincent University is 
offering the non-credit course, My 
Changing World, at the Halifax 
County Regional 
Sackville Branch,
Drive,
nesdays, 9 a.m. to 11 a.m., Sept. 26 
to Oct. 31.

The program is primarily for 
women who say they want more 
out of their lives but don’t know 
how to go about getting it, or 
those who want to get out of the 
house and meet people, discover 
more about themselves, and learn 
new things.

Resource persons for the 
program are Ms. Barbara Hoar, Ms. 
Sarah Neish, and others from the 
university and the social service 
communities in Halifax- 
Dartmouth.

To register or to obtain more 
information about the non-credit 
course being given in co-operation 
with the university and the 
regional library, phone the Centre 
for Continuing Education, Mount 
Saint Vincent University, 443-4450 
local 243. Enrolment is limited so 
early registration is advised.

The School of Library Service, Dal­
housie University, presents a lecture 
entitled Lessons of a Library Adminis­
trator by Carl Jackson, Dean of 
Libraries, Indiana University on Friday, 
September 21 at 10:45 a.m. in the 
MacMechan Auditorium, Klllam Library. 
Open to the public.
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Win—a weekend for two in Montreal at 
the Four Seasons Hotel—Purchase 
your winning ticket for only $1.00 at the 
Student Union Office. If you really have 
the winning spirit purchase six tickets 
for the price of five. The winning ticket 
will be drawn on Saturday, October 20 
at the Dalhousie Women’s Alumni 
Coffee Party at Shirreff Hall. Attend the 
party—starting time is 10:30 a.m.—and 
maybe it will be your lucky day. 
Proceeds from the sales will benefit the 
students too as they enable the Alumni 
to award scholarships.

Library’s 
37 Leaside 

Lower Sackville, Wed-

Attention Jewish Students! Schedule of 
High Holiday services at Shaar Shalom 
Synagogue, Corner of Peppered & 
Oxford Streets, Halifax, N.S. are: 
ROSH HASHANAH Friday, September
21 at 7:00 p.m.; Saturday, September
22 at 9:00 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. ; Sunday, 
September 23 at 9:00 a.m. and 7:00

An adult look at Christianity and the 
modern world will be offered in a two- 
part series. Christianity for Adults, at 
Mount Saint Vincent University 7:30 p.m. 
to 9:30 p.m., Thursdays, Sept. 27 to Nov. 
1, and Nov. 8 to Dec. 13.

The non-credit program, sponsored by 
the department of Religious Studies and 
the Centre for Continuing Education at 
the university is designed for parents, 
catechists, religious teachers and 
anyone else interested in greater 
religious understanding.

The instructors are Professor Barry 
Wheaton and Dr. Jacques Goulet, 
members of the Religious Studies 
Department at Mount Saint Vincent 
University.

To register or to obtain further in­
formation about the two-part course, 
phone the Centre for Continuing 
Education

p.m. ‘For typing and/or editing of 
.term papers, etc. call Mrs. 
Gail Miner at 865-9538. Rate 
50-75 cents per typewritten 
page. Week's notice pre­
ferred.

SATURDAY:
A Women and Alcoholism workshop 
will take place on Saturday, September 
22, 1979 from 9:30-3:30 p.m. at A 
Woman's Place, 1225 Barrington Street, 
Halifax.

All Interested women are welcome. 
Pre-register at 429-4063.
The third session of the Feminism and 
Health Course will be presented on 
Tuesday, October 2, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. 
at A Woman’s Place, 1225 Barrington 
Street, Halifax, for all interested 
women.

Fee—$5.00. For further information 
please call 429-4063.

IpiPre-school films: “Helpful Little Fire­
man”, “People Who Work In Stores”, 
and “The Food Store” will be shown at 
the Halifax North Branch Library, 2285 
Gottingen Street, on Wednesday, Sep­
tember 26 at 10:30 a.m.

Mount Saint Vincent 
University 443-4450 Local 243. Enrolment 
is limited so early registration is advised.
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